Missionary Evangelist Outreach Center Holiness Church, Inc.



December 29, 2020

Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation, Inc.

Dear Community Outreach Partner:

Thank you for partnering with the MEC Food Ministry in the December 15, 2020 Holiday Share-A-Thon. Because of your generosity we collectively touched families and youth in a meaningful, tangible, and memorable way.

With your additional supplemental \$600.00 donation we were able to purchase more bicycles. These additional bikes made Christmas extra special for more youth in our community. We could not have responded on such a large scale without your assistance. The support of the Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation, Inc. in making the Food and Bicycle Distribution a success is greatly appreciated

We are grateful for your partnership, blessed by your efforts to assist us and look forward to a continuing community outreach collaboration.

Sincere Regards,

Apostle Johnny L. Kemp, Sr.

Associate Pastor James R. Williams

